Our year has been so full of fun,

Learning through play in rain, snow and sun.

Our year has now come to an end,

You've grown so much and made great friends.

We've had lovely times along the way,

Your smile cheers us up, each and every day.

So, remember you're fantastic, a little shining star,

Keep being incredible and just perfect as you are.

We can't thank you enough for all your kind words and generous gifts.

Today was a very emotional one, we have been truly touched by your

generosity and appreciation – thank you.

Saying goodbye at the end of the school year is never an easy task for me and this year is no exception.

It's one of those years I say goodbye to families that I have taught for a few years – we'll miss knowing what you're all up to!

I have so many wonderful memories of such brilliant children who will remain in my heart forever.

I wish them every success as they move through the school. I'd best stop typing before my tears cause a flood!

My love and best wishes to you all.

Have a great summer.

Mrs Joanne Madden